














value is the wealth of experience offered by the investi­
gators in the areas of medical science and electromag­
netics technology. The theories, experimental procedures, 
signal and data processing techniques, and sensor tech­
nology are unclassified by-products of other Department 
of Defense funded efforts at APL. The three investiga­
tions discussed are funded as a result of past APL In­
dependent Research and Development initiatives per­
formed in collaboration with investigators from the Uni­
versity of Colorado, the University of California at Los 
Angeles, and the Johns Hopkins Medical Institutions. 
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